From: PUCO Consumer Call Center

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: FW: industrial solar [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0oYxt6:ref ]
Date: Thursday, August 5, 2021 4:11:00 PM

21-0041-el-bgn, 20-1680-el-bgn, 20-1814-el-bgn

--------------- Forwarded Message ---------------

From: navybrat1956@cinci.rr.com [navybrat1956@cinci.rr.com]
Sent: 8/1/2021 10:30 AM

To: contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

Subject: industrial solar

To The Ohio Power Siting Board,

Concerning the Palomino Project #21-0041-el-bgn, Yellow Wood Project #20-1680-el-bgn,
and Dodson Creek Project #20-1814-el-bgn. Please deny, Please do not allow these projects to
go any further. We do not want to live with all the uncertainies that come with this. Please,
please deny these and any other projects for Ohio. Please keep our State of Ohio beautiful and
not trash it up with these solar projects.

Thank You For Listening,

Andrew and Angelica Lewis
8809 Quarry Rd. Hillsboro, Ohio

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.
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